AFA Defibrillators – Trained operators

The AFA has taken the decision to have defibrillators available at all Sanctioned activities in the future. Defibrillators have been purchased for Qld, NSW, ACT and Victoria and the AFA will pay to hire defibrillators for Sanctioned events in S.A. and Tassie.

As part of the purchase of the 4 machines the AFA has access to 40 on-line training courses that can be taken by members in all States. As far as is practical the AFA would like to see as many Clubs as possible have at least one member who has been through a defibrillator training program so that we have as wide a coverage as possible for sanctioned activities. Members interested in doing the on-line training should notify their Club coordinator of their interest, with a copy to AFA Secretary. Once we have a list we will be in the position allocate the training openings to Club nominations in all States and Territories. 
 
The AFA would also like to identify members who are already trained in the operation of defibrillators and who would be happy to be placed on the Register of trained operators. Again same process – let your club coordinator and the AFA Secretary know you have been trained in the operation of defibrillators. 

Brian Lindsay (Secretary AFA).
